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	1 May 2017


Mr. Kevin M. O'Berry
IEC Coordinator
56th Range Management Office
7101 Jerstad Lane
Luke Air Force Base AZ 85309-1647


Dear IEC Participant-

	The Intergovernmental Executive Committee (IEC) for the Barry M. Goldwater Range (BMGR) will convene on Wednesday, May 10th, 2017 at 5:30 p.m. at the Cabela’s store, 9380 W. Glendale Ave., Glendale, AZ 85305.

The IEC meets three times per year to facilitate the exchange of views, information, and advice relating to the Air Force and Marine Corps management of the natural and cultural resources of the BMGR lands withdrawn and reserved by Public Law 106-65, enacted on October 5, 1999.  Membership includes federal, state and local agencies, and tribes that have expressed interest in participating.  The venue rotates between Tucson, Phoenix, and Yuma for the January, May, and September meetings, respectively.   Public groups and private citizens are welcome to attend and express their views regarding the management process.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Driving directions to Cabela’s:  From the Loop 101, take the 7B exit east onto Glendale Ave.  Stay left on Glendale Ave. and turn left (north) at the first light onto 95th Ave. to enter Cabela's parking lot. 

Questions and/or comments about the IEC can be submitted to kevin.oberry@us.af.mil, or telephone (623) 856-5857.  Your concerns will be addressed at the next IEC meeting and will be noted in the meeting minutes.

Thank you for your support.  If you no longer wish to receive this notification, please let me know via return mail, email, or a call: 623-856-5857.  We look forward to seeing you and hearing your perspective regarding the Air Force and Marine Corps’ management of the BMGR.

	Sincerely,
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	KEVIN M. O'BERRY, GS-13, DAF
	IEC Coordinator
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